
 

  
 
 
 

        
 
 

  
 

             
 

          
 

           
 

               
 

               
        

 
          

     
 

         
 

               
         

 
         

 
       

 
 

 

 
  

   

April 20, 2020 

PA DAY POSTPONED ON FRIDAY, APRIL 24, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians:
 

The Professional Activity Day on Friday, April 24, 2020 has been postponed.
 

The PA Day will be rescheduled to a later date in the 2019-2020 school year.
 

Postponing the PA Day will provide more opportunity for teacher-led distance learning.
 

With distance learning gaining momentum, we want to stay connected as much as we can.
 

Our shared goal is to ensure the successful completion of the school year for all students,
 
and to support students to advance to the next school year, earn credits and to graduate.
 

On behalf of Principals, educators and support staff, I would like to thank students 

and parents/guardians for your understanding, patience and resilience.
 

This has been a time of transition for all of us and we appreciate your support.
 

By learning together while safely apart, we can take comfort in knowing that we are
 
engaging students in their education while limiting the spread of COVID-19.
 

Health and safety, as always, remains our first priority.
 

Take care, stay safe and keep well.
 

Sincerely,
 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 


